
 

 

 
  

Water Utility Service Notice 
  

 

Description: As part of the Wawona and Vicente Street Stormwater and Water Main Replacement project, crews 

continue to progress water utility upgrades and water main replacement work along Vicente Street, progressing 

from 31st Avenue eastward towards 28th Avenue.  

 

As a result of these activities, residents should expect intermittent water service down 

time (for a few hours at a time) for service change overs in the coming weeks between 

34th Avenue and 31st Avenue. 

 
Contact: SFPUC Communications, (415) 554-3233, ssip@sfwater.org. After hours: KJ Woods, (415) 780-7101. 

Learn more at sfpuc.org/vicentewawona. 
 

When: Newly constructed water service connections will begin the week of May 9. Weather and/or construction 

issues may impact the schedule. Workdays and hours (weather permitting) are Monday – Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 

4:00 p.m. Some night work and weekend work may be required, in which case advanced notice will be given. 

 

Where: Impacted locations include residential and businesses along Vicente Street and the adjacent 

site streets between 34th Avenue and 31st Avenue. 
 

What to expect:  

• While the contractor is required to abide by the City’s noise and vibration ordinances, neighbors should 

expect some noise and limited dust during this work. The project team will work to minimize disruption to 

normal neighborhood activity; however, there will be occasional inconveniences due to heavy equipment 

movement and other construction activities 

• Through traffic during the work activities will remain open 

• Some parking will be impacted for staging of equipment along the cross streets adjacent to Vicente Street 

(see map opposite side), advanced notice will be given 

• Businesses and residents in the work zone will maintain access to their properties (including entries, 

driveways, garages), although there may be temporary delays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sewer improvements are funded through the Sewer System Improvement Program (SSIP) – a 20-year, multi-

billion dollar citywide investment required to upgrade our aging sewer infrastructure to ensure a reliable and 

seismically safe sewer system now and for generations to come. For more information visit sfpuc.org/SSIP 

 

 
Si necesita asistencia en español llame 415-554-3289 

Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554–3289. 

如果您需要中文協助、請致電 415-554-3289。 
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Water Utility Service Notice  

Wawona and Vicente Street Stormwater and Water Main Replacement 

               

 

Open this notice for important information about construction in your neighborhood. 

525 Golden Gate Avenue 
San Francisco, CA  94102 
 


